
NINE LIVES 
The Winter 2016 Newsletter for Bob “the Cat” Bevan MBE 

UK’S LEADING AFTER DINNER ENTERTAINER 
 President Kent CCC 2013  

President National Sporting Club 2014 

Celebrity Ambassador Variety 2016 

Comedian - After Dinner Speaker - Awards Host and 

MC – Conference Presenter and Interviewer 

Radio and TV Presenter – Author – Journalist – Poet – 

Auctioneer - Script and Speechwriter 

“Thank you for providing a thoroughly entertaining after dinner. It was truly 

enjoyable, funny, current. I would not hesitate to recommend you to others” 

Nikki MacMillan, Regional Events Executive, Chartered Institute for Securities 

and Investment, October, 2016  

 “My colleagues are still laughing at your jokes” – Tim Waggott, CEO, Port 

of Dover, after Bob spoke at a lunch to his senior staff mixing in the 

history and tales of his time in the car ferry industry. October, 2016 

“The way you handle things, bringing laughter throughout, is second to 

none. The audience loves you.” – David Mathers, Sutton United FC- Nov ‘16 

“You saved the evening, Cat” – Colin Fry,Tonbridge Angels FC Nov ‘16 

COMING UP 

A whole host of events including Cricket Dinners, Book launch, World Cup 66 

Dinners, Fleet Street, Variety Club, corporate and Charity Xmas lunches, plus 

many bookings already in for 2017 across the UK PLUS a tour of Australia. 

You can book Bob at his brilliant website www.bobthecatbevan.com  

Email Bob@bobthecatbevan.co.uk 

Tel 01892 750094 or 07836 250835 

 

 

 

http://www.bobthecatbevan.com/
mailto:Bob@bobthecatbevan.co.uk

